
A new class will begin on Wednesday December 4th at the Louise Basile Center at the end of the driveway past 

Boro Hall. Classes will begin at 7:00 PM and end at 9:00 PM. Some classes may run to 9:30 PM . License Manuals 

will be provided. Students should bring a tablet and pencils for taking notes during class. Students will also be 

encouraged to log onto the Internet site HamExam.org and create a free account for Amateur Technician practice 

testing between classes. We will meet in the small meeting room at the center. As you enter the center's main doors, 

turn left and enter the main meeting room. Turn right, you will see the door to the small meeting room. Walk across 

the back of the main meeting room to the small meeting room door.  

 

Class Dates will be on Wednesday and Friday on the following dates: Dec. 4, 6, 11, 13, 18, 20, 27, and Jan. 1, 3, and 

8. Testing will be on Thursday January 9th at 7:00 PM at the Gloucester County Amateur Radio Club clubhouse at 

the Gloucester County Fair Grounds on Rt. 77 in Mullica Hill, NJ . Walk Ins are welcome, please bring 2 forms of 

ID, a calculator, pencils and $15.00 for the FCC testing. Also be sure to have your cellphone with you in case you 

have to receive a verifying text from the FCC . 

 

9 students have signed up and there is room for 5 more so tell your friends and family or anyone interested in 

earning their Amateur Radio License. Questions can be forwarded to Jerry Marinacci, KE2CK, at the following: 

buenaoem@buenaboro.org or phone 856-896-4336.  
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